
From Nicole's Desk,
Flu season is here and
our goal is to keep
everyone safe.  The
majority of our
residents have
received their flu shot
and we encourage you
all to get the flu shot
as well for the sake of
the residents.
The flu can be very
devastating to our
branch so we ask that
everyone take the
right precautions;
such as washing your
hands, staying
away from  individuals

who are sick, covering
your cough/sneeze
with your sleeve or a
kleenex, keeping your
surroundings clean,
using the hand
sanitizer by the sign in
sheet before entering
the branch, getting
plenty of rest and
staying hydrated.
Please refrain from
visiting if you have
any of the following
symptoms; runny
nose, congestion, sore
throat, coughing,
fever, body aches,
chills, fatigue,
weakness, chest
discomfort, headache.
Wishing you a safe,
healthy and happy
holiday!

Crystal Lake
Reminder to R.S.V.P. Today!

Our holiday party is
December 13th at 5:30pm

Reservation are required by 12/5/18
Send email to Rhondajohnsonbickford@gmail.com

or call 815/477-4200 Ext:307

Oh what fun it is to be a Bickford resident!
Wishing you Happy Holidays! Have a Holly Jolly Time!

Above our Trick or
Treating event
brought over 200
little goblins to our
community!

Above Shea and
MaryAnn taking time
to smell the roses.
Below our Veteran
Honorary ceremony
for our Bickford
heroes.

It's the best time of
the year!  We love the
holidays here at
Bickford.  Time spent
with familiy and
friends
celebrating together.
Please review our
activity calendar as
there are many fun
events you may like
to attend. The annual
family  holiday party
is one you don't' want
to miss please be sure
to make a
reservation. If you
have any questions
please contact
Rhonda our Activity
director. 
There are quite a
few outings also this
month, be sure if
your loved one is
attending outings that
they have

appropriate shoes or
boots, a warm coat,
hat and gloves.
A reminder that our
Bickford bus aka
Howey is available for
doctor runs on
Tuesday and
Thursdays from
7:30am - 3:30pm, if
your loved one
requires a handicap
lift.  Please try to
allow 2 weeks notice
if possible to ensure
bus availability. All
appointments must be
accompanied by the
POA or family
member, unless
approved
arrangements were
made.   Please call
Rhonda for bus
reservation at
815/477-4200.

December
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December

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Board Games
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Bible Study
2:15pm Chronicles
3:30pm Hangman
6pm Wheel of Fortune
 

9:30am Manicures
10:30am L,R, Center
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Balloon Game
3:30pm Color, Coffee
& Chat
6pm Movie Night &
Popcorn

9:30am Exercise Time
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Rosary Circle
12pm New Year Toast
1:30pm Cover All Fun
2:30pm Word Search
3:30pm Color Create
6pm Movie Night
 

 
Schedule may change
pending on interest &
weather.

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Manicures
2pm Bingo Blast
3:30pm Word Searches
& Puzzles
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn 
 

9:30am Walking Club
10am Hangman Fun
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Cover All 
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Dean Martin
Special
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Rosary Circle
11:45am Lunch Out
1:30pm Wii Bowling
2:30pm Board Games
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Bingo Event

9:30am Exercise Fun
10:30am Bingo Time
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study 
2:30pm Trivia Fun
3:30pm Reminisce
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Balloon Fun
1pm Bickford Store
2pm Uno Games
3pm Word Searches
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

    Winter Festival
9:30am Beach Ball
10:30am Candy Cane
Bingo
1:30pm Holiday Cookie
Decorating
3pm Reminisce
6pm Holiday Movie

9:30am Tight N Tone
10am Wii Bowling
11am Service
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Cover All Fun
3pm Color Create
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am L, R, Center
1:30pm Puzzles
2pm Bingo Blast
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn

9:30am Color Fun &
Word Searches
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Board Games
4pm Puzzles
6pm Red Skelton
Special

9:30am Getting Fit
10am Deb w/flute
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Holiday Sing a
long with friends
2pm Frosty Treats
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Stretch it Out
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Birthday Cele
4:30pm Early Dinner
6:30pm Christmas
Carolers Event

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Hangman
1pm Walking Club
2pm Card Games
3pm Word Searches
& Color Create
6pm Wheel of Fortune

9:30am Holiday
Concert South Elem
10:30am Bingo Game
1:30pm Quilt Club
2:30pm Holiday Trivia
5:30pm Seating
begins 
6pm Holiday Party

9:30am Exercise Class
10:15am Depart for
Holiday Party Outing
11am Service
2:30pm Elf Movie &
Popcorn
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Cover All
1pm Wii Games
2pm Bingo Blast
3:30pm Word Searches
& Puzzles
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Manicures
11am Wii Bowling
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Walking Club
3:30pm Color,Coffee
& Chat 
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Bickford Store
2pm Creating Ginger
Bread Houses
3:30pm Uno Game
6pm I Love Lucy
 

9:30am Exercise Class
10:30am Bingo/Muffin
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Trivia Fun
2pm History Mystery 
Sundaes & Fun
6pm Musical Movie

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Color Create
1pm Walking Club
2pm Hangman Fun
3pm L, R, Center
6pm Board Games
with Friends

9:30am Beach Ball
10:15am Depart for
Dancing Horses Show
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Wii Bowling
3:30pm Ella Piano
6pm Wheel of Fortune
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Word Games
11am Service
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Garden Club
2pm Card Games
3pm Manicures
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Painting Fun
1pm Wii Games
2pm Bingo Blast
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Holiday Movie &
Popcorn
 
 
 9:30am Walking Club

10:30am Cover All 
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Board Games
3:30pm Wii Bowling
6pm Dean Martin
Special

10:30am Walking Club
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Wii Bowling
2pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Color Create
& Coffee N Chat
6pm Holiday Movie

     Merry Christmas
10am Puzzles
1:30pm Color Create
with friends
3pm Word Searches
6pm Miracle on 34th
Street & Popcorn
 

30 31 1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25

9:30am Stretch it Out
10:30am Bingo Games
12:45pm Res. Council
1:30pm Reminisce
2:30pm Brain Teasers
3:30pm Hot Cocoa
& Treats
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Wii Bowling
11am Service
1pm Balloon Game
2pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Word Search
6pm Board Games

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Uno Game
1pm Jewelry Making
2pm Bingo & Hot
Cocoa & Treats
3:30pm Color Create
6pm Movie Night

26 27 28 29
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